
University of Washington Brain Awareness Week 2011 
 
Brain Awareness Week (BAW) is a yearly event to promote the public and personal benefits of brain 
research.  As part of international BAW at the University of Washington, you are invited to an Open 
House on Tuesday, March 1, 2011.   
 

The Brain Awareness Week Open House will include an interactive group 
assembly about the brain and hands-on exhibits that highlight different 
aspects of brain research.  The Open House will be held at the Museum of 
History and Industry (MOHAI; 2700 24th Ave East; Seattle, WA), just south of 
the University of Washington Seattle campus.  Because of the high interest in 
the Open House and limited space available, we may restrict the number of 
people who can attend. In addition to attendance at the Open House, 
students and teachers will receive FREE admission to MOHAI. 
 
For more information about UW BAW Open House, contact Dr. Eric H. 
Chudler (phone: 206-616-6899; e-mail:  chudler@u.washington.edu) or visit 
the UW BAW web page at:   

 
http://faculty.washington.edu/chudler/baw.html 

 
If you would like to attend the Open House, please complete the following 
application and return it by email (chudler@u.washington.edu) or regular mail 
by January 28, 2011, to:   
 Dr. Eric H. Chudler 

 UWEB E/O; Department of Bioengineering 
 Box 355061; 3720 15th Ave NE 
 University of Washington 
 Seattle, WA  98195-5061 

 
Those teachers and classes selected to attend the Open House will be notified no later than February 4, 
2011.  Register early – space fills up quickly!! 

 
 
___  YES!  I am interested in bringing my class to the UW Brain Awareness Week Open House 
to be held at the Museum of History and Industry (MOHAI) on Tuesday, March 1, 2011 (10:00 
a.m. to 2 p.m.). 
 
Please fill out the information below so we can contact you: 
 
Name________________________    School_________________________  Grade Level____ 

Preferred Start Time:  10 am _____              11:15 am _____           No preference_____ 

Phone__________________________     Number of Students_______________ 

Address______________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail____________________________________________ 

We may take photographs and video during the Open House.   These materials may be used 
on brochures, posters, or websites to share the Open House with others.  May we have permission 
to use the images of you and your students in this manner?      YES ___             No___  
 


